
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF CUMBERLAND 
PLANNING BOARD - SITE WALK 

Saturday, November 4, 2017 8:00 am  
  
 

On Saturday, November 4, 2017, beginning at 8:00 am, the Planning Board will conduct 
a site walk on Tuttle Road, tax map R04, lots 4B, 4D and 4E for a subdivision and site 
plan application for OceanView at Cumberland.   
  
The public is welcome to attend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


